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 On March 6, 2012, Mike Christofore, President of the Illinois Central 

Train Dispatchers Association (ICTDA) addressed a letter to the National 

Mediation Board (NMB), stating that “the ICTDA hereby requests withdrawal of 

the ICTDA’s certification (issued June 30, 1978 (6 NMB 546)) to represent the 

former craft or class of Illinois Central Railroad train dispatchers and waives 

any and all representational rights it may have as to that unit.” 

 

 The ICTDA was certified in NMB Case No. R-4831 as the representative 

of the craft or class of Train Dispatchers at Illinois Central Gulf Railroad Co.  

Illinois Central Gulf R.R. Co., 6 NMB 546 (1978). 

 

On the basis of the above disclaimer, the NMB hereby revokes, effective 

March 15, 2012, the certification issued to the ICTDA in NMB Case No.          

R-4831. 

 

 By direction of the NATIONAL MEDIATION BOARD. 

 

 

 

 

Mary L. Johnson 

General Counsel 

 


